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From: Eve Reynolds >
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 2:54 AM
To: AMS - GMO Labeling
Subject: Labeling

To whom this concerns, 

Regarding the (dark fake) labeling regulations that are on the table, I think you would do well with these changes: 

 Clear, specific, on-package labeling, such as “produced with genetically engineered ingredients” or a symbol
that says “GMO” or “GE”. No QR codes

 Clear definition of genetic engineering for plants and animals that includes the new technologies. Another
way to put it would be to have the Codex definition at minimum so our definitions match our trade partners.

 No more than a .9% threshold in keeping with our major trade partners. Not 5%. Not 10% or more.
 Labeling of all GE products, not just ones that have detectable proteins in them
 Labeling happens in a timely fashion
 We had a good law in Vermont, so use that!
 QR codes are discriminatory against the elderly and low-income populations. Plus, this system is overly

burdensome for all consumers. It pushes disclosure on them, not the manufacturers.
 Require all manufacturers/producers to label- no exemptions

Thank you, 
Eve Reynolds 




